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Friday 16th June 2023 
 

This week we have been thinking about the beauty of our 

world. The amazing creation that is all around us and how we have 

a responsibility, a duty to care for it and look after it. The powerful 

videos attached are reminders of the great need to care for our 

planet responsibly. The children continue to work hard to achieve 

their very best and we thank you for supporting them with their 

reading and online homework. The weather continues to be 

extremely hot, please remember: sun hats, bottle of water and sun 

cream. Sandals may be worn with a strap over the foot and at the 

back of the foot.  

 
 

Nature Is Speaking – Julia Roberts is Moth... - VideoLink 

 
David Attenborough: ‘Act now on climate ch... - VideoLink 

 

With warm wishes, 
 

Diane Wright MA (Education)  
 

HEADTEACHER 
 

 

https://video.link/w/WmVLcj-XKnM?scrlybrkr=5e586376
https://video.link/w/vgnAMrp5_wM


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During my time at St. Mary's over the past two years, I have 

been fortunate enough to partake in truly incredible 

experiences and forge lasting memories with both the 

students and staff. Witnessing the growth and blossoming 

confidence of the children I have had the pleasure of 

teaching has been an absolute privilege. Being embraced as 

part of the St. Mary's family has been an honor that I will 

cherish dearly, and the thought of saying goodbye to 

everyone fills me with a profound sense of nostalgia. As the 

summer approaches, I am excited to embark on a new 

chapter in my teaching journey, as I prepare to relocate to 

London and teach at a school in Battersea. 

An announcement from Miss Perkins 
 



 

              Dates for the Diary 
 

 

23rd June Teacher Training Day- School closed to pupils 

7th
 July KS1 Sports Day (EYFS, Year 1 and 2)- 1:30pm-

3:00pm 

7th July  KS2 Sports Day (Year 3,4,5 & 6- 10:00am-12:15pm 

19th July EYFS Amazing Ambassador Assembly- 9am School 

Hall 

20th July  KS1 Amazing Ambassador Assembly 9am 

(This is an invite only event- more info TBC) 

20th July  KS2 Amazing Ambassador Assembly 2pm 

(This is an invite only event- more info tbc) 

21st July Year 6 Leaver Assembly- 9am in the school hall 

 

21st July  

Whole School End of Year Service  

2pm at St Mary’s Church 



On Thursday 8th June Key 

Stage 1 had a fantastic day 

at the beach. It was a bit 

chilly when we arrived and 

the sea was very cold, but 

this didn't stop us paddling! 

We spotted some of the 

human and physical features 

that we had learnt about in 

class. We enjoyed lunch with 

a view and we were lucky 

enough to each have an ice 

lolly. After lunch, we built 

sandcastles, collected shells, 

buried our feet, played 

football on the sand and 

spent some more time in the 

sea. It was certainly a much 

quieter bus journey home 

than on the way there! 






